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Eimer, Linda

From: Binder, Rosemary

Sent:  Thursday, September 02, 2010 2:26 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: RE: Any lead orders out on the last 2 in-rem files?

Nope T guess I lucked out again. Have a wonderful holiday.

Rose Binder

Office Assist. il

City of Milwaukee Health Department
Ziedler Municipal Building 1st Fl

841 N Broadway

Milwaukee, WI 53202

phone: 414-286-0387

fax: 414-286-0715
WWW.Milwaukee.gov/health

Notice: This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information. Use and further disclosure of the
information by the recipient must be consistent with applicable laws, regulations and agreements. If you receive
this e-mail in error, please notify the sender, delele the e-mail, and do not use, disclose or store the information it
contains.

From: Elmer, Linda

Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 1:35 PM

To: Binder, Rosemary

Subject: Any lead orders out on the last 2 in-rem files?

100546 and 1005477
Thanks -

9/2/2010



